Dear Section Members:

I have been honored to serve on FLEC for the past three years, including as the Chair for the 2023-2024 term. Having been on the committee for the 2023 Family Law Midyear, I recognized the value of the Family Law Section as we provide important education and updates on family law topics. I hope to continue to lend my voice to family law issues, including legislation and court rules, that impact our profession. I look forward to continuing to promote opportunities for new lawyers and legal professionals, especially those in legal deserts, to have greater access to our CLEs and networking opportunities. I will do my best to support equity and inclusion and represent the Section as a whole.

Respectfully,

Tamara Garrison